
Hunting Hills Country Club Parental Agreement

Hunting Hills is proud to offer a variety of family focused services and events. To ensure
that these programs are as inclusive and productive as possible we ask all families to

acknowledge the following policies and procedures:

● Parents/guardians are responsible for the conduct of their child while attending any
event hosted by Hunting Hills. Parents/guardians may be held financially responsible for
any damage to the grounds or surrounding area caused by their child.

● We will not release a child into the care of an individual that is not of sound mind or is
unable to transport themselves home safely.

● It is the member’s responsibility to pick up their child in a timely manner should the
situation require. It should take no longer than 15 minutes for a parent/guardian to collect
their child from the program.

● All kids club services will include an additional 15% gratuity if none is provided.

● The Hunting Hills Country Club Childcare Team is not responsible for the changing of
diapers or assisting in the changing of children. All children that attend the Kid’s Club
program must be able to use the bathroom on their own, or a family member must be
readily available to provide assistance should the need arise.

● The Family Events team is not responsible for any damage/loss of personal property that
is brought to Kid’s Club/ family Events/ Day Camp Programs.


